
One-to-One Teaching Policy.  
 
 

• It is the policy of Scoil Íde that one-to-one teaching is sometimes in the best interest of the child 
 

• Every effort will be made to ensure that this teaching takes place in an open environment i.e. staff 
member and pupil will be visible through a glass panelled door  
 

 • Parents/guardian of children who are to be involved in one-to-one teaching will be informed and 
their consent sought in writing.  
 

• A copy of timetable will be given to the principal and will be on display in the classroom. 
 

 • Work being carried out by S.N.A.s will be carried out under the direction of the class teacher and 
in an open environment. 
 
 
 
Signed:- 
 
 
 
Chairperson of the Board of Management.  
 
 
Date:- 
 


